
WEEKLY MESSAGE FROM OUR VICAR, ALEX – 6th April 2023  

 
Dear Church Family & Parish Friends,  
 
Thank you so much to everyone for all the contributions to our wonderful food bank collection last 
week. A picture is attached.  
 
Here is a reminder of our Easter services this week (information about the services will be sent out in 
separate emails) 
 
Thursday 6th April: MAUNDY THURSDAY SERVICE - 7.30 pm Service at St. Paul's 
Friday 7th April: MESSY EASTER - 11 am at St. Mary's 
Friday 7th April: GOOD FRIDAY REFLECTIONS - 3 pm at St. Paul's 
Saturday 8th April: EASTER EGG HUNT (for children) - 2 pm at St. Paul's 
Saturday 8th April: JANET BENNETT'S CONFIRMATION - 7.45 pm at Guildford Cathedral 
Sunday 9th April: EASTER COMMUNITY ALIVE & INFORMAL COMMUNION - 9 am at St. Paul's 
Sunday 9th April: EASTER COMMUNION - 11 am at St. Mary's 
 
Please pray for:  
 
Jack and Sheila Plimmer - who have moved into respite care for two weeks over Easter to give Jack a 
break. He has been looking after Sheila wonderfully, but is exhausted. After the two weeks the plan is 
that they will return home again.  
 
Suzi Chilvers, as she begins to recover from surgery at the beginning of this week - and for James (her 
husband) and her children, Morris & Nala.  
 
Janet Bennett, as she continues to recover from breaking her hip and for her confirmation on Saturday 
- and for Jim as he supports her.  
 
Love and prayers 
Alex 
 
Rev Alex Stevens 
Vicar 
Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath 
07312 113019 
 
The PCC of the Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath is a Registered UK Charity No 1180563 


